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The Citizens' Movement for
| Safe and Efficient Energy

P.O. Box 1538, Washington, D.C. 20013, Phone 202-546-4790

May 17,1973

Freedom of Information
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear madam / sir: 4

On April 27, 1978 the Critical Mass Energy Project filed a Freedom of Information
Act request with youragency for a listing of all out-of-town trips and the associated
costs for each sitting NRC commissioner. Specifically, CMEP requested "a tabulation
of the costs charged to the United States Government for each visit."

Although it was not explicitly stated at the time, CMEP *dould also like to
obtain a listing of the entourage which accompanied each Commissioner on the out-of
town trips. The itemized costs each member of the. commissioner's party charged to
the United States Government should be included in the response where possible.
Where available, travel vouchers also should be forwarJed.

Finally, CMEP would like to further clarify that the period of the request should
#

be current through June 1. If you should encounter any difficulties meeting this
request, please contact our office.

Since this request is merely a clarification of the April 27 correspondencei

I initiating F0IA action, we expect the NRC will treat this letter as part of our
original filing.

Your cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,
c.

.[ $b-(
' Richard P. Pollock, Director

ggEEDOM Or 'NFORMATION Critical Mass Energy Project
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